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COCA     WCB Update #413 October 1, 2008 
 
Good News for Safety Training! 
 
The Construction Safety Association of BC Board of Directors has decided 
to reimburse COR companies in Sector 72 for ALL Supervisors who 
attend the CSABC Supervisor Training course up to the end of 2009!!! 
 
This is intended to encourage companies to send as many supervisors as 
possible for the two-day safety training course. 
 
This is an excellent course that has been specially developed for the 
Construction Industry. 
 
To register for a course, go to:  www.csabc.ca and click on STAR COR. 
  
When a company submits their COR application for 2008 or 2009 and they 
pass their audit, CSABC will reimburse for all supervisors who have 
attended training in the calendar year of their COR application. The 
company just needs to provide names of people who attended the training so 
that CSABC can verify them in our database. 
 
(CSABC is a non-profit society.  It was developed by and is affiliated with 
COCA.) 
 


